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K Street buy is closed 
 
 
Cohen & Perfetto LLP law firm recently closed a $123 million acquisition of a K Street office building in 
Washington, D.C.  
 
Cohen & Perfetto represented the individual investor in the transaction, including negotiating an acceptable 
mortgage loan in the amount of $45 million.  Attorneys Marshall J. Cohen and Louis A. Perfetto were the 
purchaser’s attorneys in the transaction.  The seller was The Carlyle Group, whose attorney was DLA Piper 
Rudnick.   
 

COPYRIGHT 2007 Hagedorn Publication 

COPYRIGHT 2007 Gale Group 

 
 


